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From: Raoul Uberoi                          

Sent: 02 April 2025 12:20

To: Planning

Subject: In support of Planning Application - 2025/1301/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Hi there, 

I want to express my support for building a padel court in Cantelowes Gardens. It is a fun sport for all ages -

I myself have introduced it to my 7 year old daughter and my parents who are in their 60s. Its accessible for

all and would promote more healthy activity in the community. We should encourage more such sporting

facilities near us.

Thank you

Raoul

                                                                                     


